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Thank you for taking the time to read my submission. 

I do not support embedded networks because of the higher price and the no right or option to 
choose another provider. When your inquiry about choosing another provider from the 
embedded network they will advise that you have the right to do so but this is impossible 
because another provider will not accept due to the complicated procedures. 

To cut the story short, an embedded network is just a business practice that will restrict users 
and force us to pay a higher price. I felt ashamed as an Aussie which we are democratic and 
have a high standard of the human rights nation because our government helps businesses to 
limit our rights leading to consumers paying higher prices. 

I hope parliamentary will look into this embedded network seriously based on the right to 
choose merit and not to allow some members of Parliament to collude with businesses that 
allow them to gain more profit by forcing us. 

Thank you again and looking forward to hearing from you. 


